
To:         New Jersey Institutions of Higher Education 

From:    Eric Taylor, Director of Licensure 

Date:   April 27, 2022 

Subject:  Licensure Office website 

 

The Office of Licensure within the Office of the Secretary of Higher Education (OSHE) is pleased to 

announce the launch of its updated website.  The new website contains detailed information about the 

Licensure Office, including information about various higher education licensure processes and fees, as 

well as the State statutes and regulations that govern higher education licensure. 

Please visit the updated licensure office website here.  

Questions regarding licensure can be directed to Licensure.highereducation@oshe.nj.gov   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nj.gov/highereducation/licensure/aboutus.shtml
mailto:Licensure.highereducation@oshe.nj.gov

